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What: 
 
Public Information & Feedback Session 
 
Who: 
 
Civilian Police Review Board - City of Durham 
 
When: 
 
Wednesday, February 26, 2014 at 6 p.m. 
 
Where: 
 
City Hall 
 
City Council Chambers 
 
101 City Hall Plaza 
 
Durham, North Carolina 27701 
 
The Civilian Police Review Board for the City of Durham will hold a Public 
Information & Feedback Session to provide citizens with an overview of the 
complaint process and functions of the Board as well as to receive specific 
suggestions from citizens on changes to the mission, duties & 
responsibilities, and jurisdiction of the Board.  
 
"We are inviting citizens of Durham to attend the session to offer specific 
recommendations on how the Civilian Police Review Board should operate 
consistent with the concerns of citizens and the statutory authority of the 
State of North Carolina to maintain public accountability as well as trust & 
confidence in the personnel of the Durham Police Department," says _______, 
______ of the Civilian Police Review Board.  
 
The purpose of the Board is to hear cases of persons claiming to be 
aggrieved by the results of investigations of one or more officers or 



employees of the Police Department conducted by the Professional Standards 
Division. 
 
The Board's mandate is to determine whether or not the investigation was 
conducted in an appropriate manner, specifically, whether the Police 
Department abused its discretion in the conduct of the investigation. The 
Board examines the written evidence submitted by the complainant and the 
Police Department to determine whether a hearing should be held. 
 
The Board has no power to discipline, reprimand, or fire any officer or 
employee of the Police Department. The Board's power is limited to making 
recommendations whether or not a hearing is held. 
 
For more information on the Internal Affairs Unit, complaint process, and 
functions of the Board, 
http://durhamnc.gov/ich/op/DPD/Pages/Commendation.asp.  
 
For more information or to submit suggestions, citizens should contact 
_______________, ________ of the Civilian Police Review Board, at 

________ or (919) _________. 

 
### 
 
-- 
 
Sincere Regards, 
 
___________________ 
 
_________, Civilian Police Review Board - City of Durham  

 


